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Dear JC Schools Families,
I'm excited to welcome you to the Jefferson City School District!

We're happy to have you at JC Schools, and we encourage you to get involved as a member of our school
community. We have numerous educational and extracurricular opportunities for you, your student, and your
family to participate in.

JC Schools parents and families are champions for our students — volunteering at our schools, attending
concerts and plays, cheering on athletic teams, and much more. We want to partner with you to make our
school district the best it can be.

We strive to keep our JC Schools families informed about what's happening in the district. Our goal is for our
families to be knowledgeable about their child’s school and the district as a whole. Keeping an open line of
communication is important to us. We encourage you to maintain a connection with your child’s school while
also staying informed through our district-wide communications. :

You can start learning more about JC Schools by visiting our district website: jcschools.us. Click “Our Schools
in the upper right corner to find your school and learn more.

We look forward to partnering with you for another successful school year!

Sincerely,

Bryan McGraw %—/

Superintendent
Jefferson City School District
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